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Kellie Burston

From: Dunmore, Katie <katie.dunmore@environment-agency.gov.uk>

Sent: 22 October 2021 14:54

To: Kellie Burston

Cc: Andy Stocks

Subject: Daneshill biofilter construction CLO or waste wood?

Hi Kellie, 
 
Apologies for the separate email again but I’ve noticed an inconsistency in the application documents and clarification 
is required. 
 
Again regarding your Schedule 5 response to question 24. You state the biofilter will be formed of off spec compost 
19 05 03. The OMP however states the biofilter will be woodchip. It’s not clear if this is waste woodchip. Please clarify 
this with your response to my earlier query regarding waste materials and their use. 
 
I’m on leave next week. Please respond w/b 1st November. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Katie Dunmore 
Permitting Officer 

National Permitting Service ♦♦♦♦ Part of Operations – Regulation, Monitoring and Customer 
 
� Environment Agency, Horizon House, Deanery Road, Bristol, BS1 5AH 
� 02030 254435  (internal 54435)  mob: 07584 369561 
8 katie.dunmore@environment-agency.gov.uk 

 

 

����   Please consider the Environment before printing this email. 
Help us to improve our service and complete our customer survey 

http://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/NPScustomer/ 
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